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MERRY 

CHRISTMAS! 
 

From R3Location 

We are delighted to have assisted so many people to find 

new homes over the last 12 months and look forward to 

working with you in 2018. 
 

With our very best wishes to you and your family for a joyful 

and peaceful holiday. 
 

Happy Christmas from us all at R3Location. 

 

The R3 Team 


